Prof. Bradley Young
Louisiana College
Louisiana 70113
September 6, 2010
Mr. James Ham
Loyola Avenue
New Orleans, Louisiana 70113
Dear Mr. Ham,
The Young Scientists Workshop 2011 held last week was a tremendous success thanks to numerous volunteers like you.  I want to tell you that we deeply appreciate your contribution to the workshop by serving as one of the facilitators.  The workshop would not have succeeded if not for the concerted effort of the organizers and volunteers who gave a lot of time and effort into the activity.
We will be continuing to hold the workshop in the coming years as an annual activitiy.  We hope we will see you again in future workshops and other upcoming activities aiming to develop young scientists.  Our objective is to help scientists and other individuals in the field of science achieve their goals to help make the world a better, safer place to live in.
Again, thank you.
Sincerely,
Prof. Bradley Young

